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McGuire Announces Key Employee Promotions for Continued Growth 

Cheshire, CT – [January 8, 2025] – McGuire Manufacturing Co. Inc., a leader in the commercial 
plumbing fixture trim industry, is proud to announce the promotions of three key employees. 
These well-deserved promotions reflect exceptional contributions to the company and their 
dedication to excellence in the commercial plumbing industry. 

Matt Blute joined McGuire in 2016 as Sales Manager and has since been instrumental in 
enhancing customer relationships and driving significant growth in sales. In Matt’s new role as 
National Sales Manager, he will be responsible for overseeing and leading a team of professionals 
across McGuire’s manufacturer sales rep force, and further developing relationships with 
plumbing designers, contractors and distributors. With Matt’s proven track record, McGuire is 
confident in the department’s ability to excel in this expanded role. 
https://www.mcguiremfg.com/matt-blute 

Merissa Clauss joined McGuire in 2017 as the Office/IT Manager. Her collaboration with all 
departments in development and implementation of innovative solutions has been a catalyst 
behind many key initiatives at McGuire. In her new role as Business Operations Manager, Merissa 
will be responsible for optimizing business operations and streamlining processes across the 
organization to drive operational excellence. https://www.mcguiremfg.com/merissa-clauss 

Cassie Socha joined McGuire in 2018 as Assistant Controller. Her implementation of streamlined, 
efficient processes in the finance department and commitment to McGuire’s core values have 
consistently exceeded expectations. In Cassie’s new role as Controller, she will be overseeing 
strategic financial initiatives aligning with the organization’s goals for continued growth. 
https://www.mcguiremfg.com/cassie-socha 

“Matt, Merissa, and Cassie have been a driving force behind many of our recent initiatives directly 
impacting our successes,” said Bob Williams, President. “Their dedication and expertise have been 
invaluable to our organization, and we are thrilled to see them step into these new leadership 
roles. The promotions underscore McGuire’s commitment to recognizing and fostering talent 
within the organization. We look forward to the continued impact they will make within McGuire 
and in our industry.” 

For more information about McGuire and its team, please visit www.mcguiremfg.com 
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